
 
 

 

March 22, 2018  
 
Dear Resident, 
 
RE: Fob Registration Event 
 
I am pleased to inform you that, as residents of the HILLCREST, you will have access to the 
Shared Amenity Facility located within the Parkview at Hillcrest community. This facility may 
also be reserved for events via the Association’s website, www.ParkviewatHillcrestHOA.com.  
 
As the facility is located within the Parkview at Hillcrest community, the use of a fob will be 
required for access. The association will be hosting a fob registration event for all Hillcrest 
residents. The dates for each building are as follows: 
 
Building 1 – 11:       March 26th, 2018 – March 30th, 2018  
Building 15 – 19:     April 2nd, 2018 – April 6th, 2018  
Building 20 – 27:     April 9th, 2018 – April 19th, 2018  
 
The registration event will take place between the hours of 9:30 am and 3:30 pm, at the Shared 
Amenity. The address for the Shared Amenity is as follows: 4500 Hillcrest Drive, Hollywood, FL 
33021. 
 
Additional registration days will be offered for owners and renters who are unable to make it 
during the dates listed above. These days and times will be announced at a later date.  
 
Proof of ownership, such as a utility bill, and a government issued ID will be required for fob 
registration. If you are a renter, a valid lease and a government issued ID must be presented. Please 
be advised that only one (1) fob will be issued to each unit, free of cost. If you would like to request 
additional fobs, a $50 payment will be required in the form of a check or money order. This should 
be made payable to Parkview at Hillcrest Homeowners Association, Inc.  
 
Should you have any concerns or questions of any nature, please do not hesitate to contact the 
Castle Resident Services Department at 800-337-5850. 
 
Regards, 
 
Millie Whitehead 
Property Manager 
Parkview at Hillcrest Community Association, Inc. 


